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The Application for an Environmental Assessment Certificate/Environmental Impact Statement 
(Application/EIS) for the Red Mountain Underground Gold Project (the Project) represents the 
culmination of more than three years of engineering and environmental studies that began in 2014 and 
are still ongoing. 

Under the direction of IDM Mining Ltd. (IDM), Falkirk Resource Consultants Ltd. led the preparation of 
the Application/EIS with contributions from a team of consultants. IDM wishes to thank and 
acknowledge the contribution of the following consultants to the Application/EIS: 

• BC Stats 
• Borealis Environmental Consulting 
• Brownhill Consulting Services Ltd. 
• Catana Consulting Ltd. 
• Core6 Environmental Ltd. 
• Ecologic Environmental Consulting 
• Environmental Dynamics Inc. (EDI) 
• Falkirk Resource Consultants Ltd. 
• FPB Management Services Inc. 
• Greenwood Environmental Inc. 
• Hatfield Consulting 
• IDM Mining Ltd. 
• JDS Energy & Mining Inc. 
• Jennifer Turner 
• Knight Piésold Ltd. 
• Northlink Consultants Limited Partnerships 
• Palmer Environmental Consulting Group Inc. 
• SNC Lavalin Inc. 
• SRK Consulting (Canada) Inc. 
• Terra Archaeology Limited 
• WSP Canada 

The British Columbia Environmental Assessment Office and the Canadian Environmental Assessment 
Agency organized and coordinated an environmental assessment technical working group to participate 
in the review of the Project. IDM wishes to acknowledge the efforts and contributions of working group 
members during the Pre-Application stage of the environmental assessment, including, but not limited 
to, reviewing and commenting on various drafts of the Application Information Requirements and 
participating and providing input during working group meetings. 
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IDM also wishes to acknowledge and thank the following groups for their contribution during the Pre-
Application stage and looks forward to working with these groups during the Application Review stage. 

Aboriginal 

• Nisga’a Nation, as represented by the Nisga’a Lisims Government  

Regional/Municipal 

• Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine 
• Northern Health 
• District of Stewart 

Provincial 

• BC Environmental Assessment Office 
• BC Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
• BC Ministry of Forests, Lands, and Natural Resource Operations 
• BC Ministry of Energy and Mines 
• BC Ministry of Community, Sport, and Cultural Development 
• BC Ministry of Environment 
• BC Regional Economic Operations, Economic Development Division 

Federal 

• Natural Resources Canada 
• Natural Resources Canada – Major Projects Management Office 
• Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
• Canadian Wildlife Service 
• Health Canada 
• Environment and Climate Change Canada 
• Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 

Other 

• Alaska Department of Natural Resources 
• US Environmental Protection Agency Region 10 

IDM also wishes to acknowledge and thank the following Aboriginal Groups for their thoughtful review 
of relevant chapters: 

• Tsetsaut/Skii km Lax Ha 
• Métis Nation British Columbia 


